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NOTICE OF
 PUBLIC HEARING
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the proposed 2025 sewer use charges for the Oneida County Sewer District have 
now been completed by the administrative head of said District and have been filed with the Clerk of the Board of 
the Oneida County Board of Legislators.
TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that the administrative head of the Oneida County Sewer District will conduct a public 
hearing on said charges at the Oneida County Water Pollution Control Plant, Administrative Office, 772 Sewage 
Plant Road, Utica, NY on January 9, 2025, at 3:30 PM, for the purpose of hearing and reviewing any comments 
on the proposed sewer service charges.
TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, written statements may be submitted at this time. Furthermore, the record shall 
remain open for a period of five (5) calendar days following this public hearing for the purpose of receiving any 
additional written comments. Such comments may be filed up to 4:00 PM on Tuesday, January 14, 2025. Written 
comments may be submitted by mail to Oneida County Sewer District, P.O. Box 442, Utica, NY 13503-0442 or by 
email to waterpollutioncontrol@ocgov.net (with the subject line Sewer Rate Public Hearing 2025).
TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that the proposed sewer use charges will remain on file with the Clerk of the Board of 
the Oneida County Board of Legislators. The proposed Oneida County Sewer District Rate Schedule for 2025 
may be viewed at https://ocgov.net/departments/water-pollution/rate-schedule/. Copies may also be requested by 
email at waterpollutioncontrol@ocgov.net.
Dated: December 23, 2024
Karl E. Schrantz, P.E.
Commissioner
Oneida County Department of
Water Quality and Water Pollution Control
P.O. Box 442
Utica, NY 13505-0442
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